
My name is Lisa Christgau & I own the property directly across the street from Collin Maxwell.  
My house sits at 45217 Albion Street & I am very concerned about the scope of the project he wants to 
develop. 
I am concerned about the street parking, fire risk without appropriate setbacks, the potential drain on 
our water & that it will not fit in with the size of neighboring homes. 
I am against any large scale project he is seeking to build. 
Thank you, 
Lisa Christgau 
 

 


